The Wniversity of Chicago

CHICAGQO, ILLINOIS

L. L. THURSTONE
DEPARTMENT OF PEYCHOLOGY

June 13, 1938

Dear Professor Margineanu:

I appreciate very much your kind letter of May 26,
and I appreciate also the honor that is implied
in your very favorable treatment of our work here.

In response to your specific request I am arrang-
ing to send you a photograph which I hope will be
suitable for reproduction. Today I am also

sending with my compliments a copy of the monograph,
"Primary Mental Abilities," which has just been
published by the University of Chicago Press.

With best wishes, I am
Sincerely yours,

L L Rudrne__

LLT:DC L. L. Thurstone.

Professor N. Margineanu
Institutul de Psihologie
Strada Regala 11

Cluj, Roumania



